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STREET TRADING REVIEW STAGE 1 
 
 
1. PURPOSE OF REPORT 

1.1  The report has been produced to provide members of the Development 
Control Committee with the findings of the first stage of the Street 
Trading Review.  It represents the first stage of a two stage process for 
improving the regulation of Street Trading and other activities and is 
provided as part of the current consultation process. 

  
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

1. That the report be noted. 
2. That members of Development Control Committee comment as 

appropriate. 
 
3. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

These are detailed within the attached report. 
 
4. POLICY IMPLICATIONS 

These are detailed within the attached report. 
 
5. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS 
 These are detailed within the attached report. 
 
6. EQUAL OPPORTUNITY IMPLICATIONS 

None arising from this report 
 

7. ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
The purpose of the review is to enhance the street scene. 

 
8. WARD(S) AFFECTED 
 All. 

 
9. CONSULTEES 
 These are detailed within the attached report 
 



10. CONTACT OFFICER 
John Beavon, extension 2246. 

 
11. BACKGROUND PAPERS  

Responses to consultations. 
 
 
 
Dr Judith Sunley 
HEAD OF PUBLIC PROTECTION 
 

 



Development Control Committee -  22nd April 2008 
 

12       BACKGROUND AND REPORT DETAIL 

 

1. The report outlines a number of proposals for consideration including 
 changes to the consent, licensed and prohibited system of streets, the 
 number and location of designated areas for street traders, and the 
 licensing of shop displays and advertisements. 

 
 2. At Licensing and Safety Committee on 19th March 2008 members 
 recommended that the implementation timetable detailed in  paragraph 
 10 on page 10 of the attached report be approved subject to the report 
 being submitted to Development Control Committee on 22nd April 2008.  
 A copy of this report is appended to this report and members 
 comments are invited. 
 


